
The Stibnite Gold Project presents a big opportunity for Idaho. Without this project, the conditions at 

Stibnite will likely never get better. Fish will continue to be blocked from their spawning grounds by an 

abandoned mine pit and legacy tailings will continue to degrade water quality. The project also presents 

an opportunity for America. It could help secure a domestic source of antimony, so we can stop our 

import reliance on this critical mineral. This is an important project and I appreciate the opportunity to 

provide my feedback as part of Perpetua Resources' public permitting process. 

Thanks to Perpetua Resources' agreement with Ambri, the Stibnite Gold Project will enable the 

production of batteries with over 13 Gigawatt hours of clean energy storage. That is more than 8x the 

total additions to the entire U.S. energy storage market in 2020. With no current domestic source of 

antimony, the Stibnite Gold Project is not an opportunity we can let pass us by. I have reviewed the 

company's improved plans using the Burntlog Route and I believe they've outlined a path to protect the 

environment and minimize impacts. The Stibnite Gold Project should be allowed to move forward. 

This project is a huge opportunity for Idaho. After 6 years of intense review, I encourage the U.S. Forest 

Service to permit the 2021 Modified Mine Plan so this brownfield site can finally be restored. 

Yes, this mine will go along way to providing clean-green energy made from materials mined and 

processed in the USA and reduce our dependence on foreign raw material suppliers. It cost $ to ship 

materials and valuable fuel. I support this project and other critical and strategic materials projects in 

our back yard and on public land. Modern mining is environmental friendly! 

Thom Seal, PhD, PE, QP - Mining-Metallurgical Engineer. 
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